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TO: Mayor Flaggs _
Alderman Mayfield Chief DanczyK
Alderman Monsour

FROM: R & R Company

Mr. Reginald Flaggs, 6018314998

DATE: May 8, 2018
RE; Permission to hold R&R Bike and Car Show

On behalf of R & R Company, we are requesting permission to hold a car and bike show
which was postponed due to impending inclement weather. It will be held on Saturday,
June 2, 2018, from 7:00 AM -7:00 P.M. on Washington Street. There will be no
residents impacted by this closure request; however, we would like to block Washington
Street, closing one block from Grove to Jackson Streets. Barricades will be needed to
reroute traffic. This event is free to the public.

Thank for your consideration and support!
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